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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“At a busy time of year with numerous events and work 
experience and external examinations beginning, I am very proud 
of all the efforts students are putting into their studies and 
destinations. In Year 12 we have crammed in mock exams, work 
experience, a colour fun run and started UCAS 2025 entries. In 
Year 13 the NEA coursework deadlines have completed, art 
and photography exams taken place as well as phased study 

leave beginning as external exams started on 14 May. Students have been working 
hard throughout and we look forward to seeing the rewards of our Year 13s in the 
summer, along with celebrating completion of their studies at the prom. Next half 
term the focus moves on to the Year 12s and their post 18 destinations, as well as 
welcoming Year 11s at our Induction Days. The whole team at Sixth Form wishes all 
Year 11s and Year 13s the best of luck in their exams”.

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

GOOD LUCK – to all Year 11s in their GCSE exams and we are looking forward to meeting 
Sixth Form offer holders at our Induction Days after the exams on Thursday 27 June and 
Friday 28 June 2024. See you then for the next step in your education.

A BIG THANK YOU
We are so thrilled that after the huge efforts in the Spring RAG week combined with 

our Colour Run has raised an incredible £4078 on behalf of the Norwich-based St 
Martins homeless charity. This was held at Langley School and over 150 Taverham 
and Langley students and staff took part in the Junior and Main races on Thursday 
16 May. 

.
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Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form…  27-28 June Sixth Form Induction for Y11 offer holders /
28 June Y13 Prom at the Royal Norwich Golf Club / 8 July Y10 Taster Day / 17 July Y12 Pathways Day

University entry 2025 launch

2025
On 21 May we launched with Year 12 UCAS 2025 
applications so students considering applying to 
university can start looking into their options 
and preparing their applications. As part of the 
launch we will take all Year 12s to the UCAS 
Norwich Discovery Day where students will have 
the opportunity to meet with UK university 
providers, find out about alternative pathways 
such as apprenticeships and the armed forces, 
all under one roof. At UCAS Discovery, they can 
chat to universities and colleges about their 
courses and university life, speak to employers 
and apprenticeship providers about what an 
apprenticeship is like and the options available 
as well as listen to talks from experts in their 
fields. This takes place on Monday 10 June.

Experience
Congratulations to all the 
Year 12s on completing their 
work experience wc 13 May 
2024 at places ranging from 
Aviva to Woodland Care 
Home. Great reports are 
coming in from employers 
on your contribution and 
good luck to those who have 
scheduled additional 
placements later in the year 
as far afield as the House of 
Commons. We hope you 
learnt a lot about the next 
stages in your journey to 
help secure your long term 
destinations.

Congratulations
To Lili Tuli who has been accepted onto the 
Freshfields Law Insight Programme and the 
Reach Programme with the Social Mobility 
Foundation. A really prestigious achievement 
in addition to receiving a place on UCL Expand, a course that requires two in-person sessions next 
year at UCL to expand her knowledge and skills beyond the school curriculum. 

Well done on both!


